
Make Up Date Friday April 6th 

This year’s district calendar has six emergency closing dates built in to it.  As of today’s date, the entire 
district has utilized all six of those days due to inclement weather.  Additionally, on Tuesday, March 6th, 
the Middle/High School complex closed early due to lack of electricity and water.  Unfortunately, since the 
dismissal occurred so early in the school day, the day does not count toward the State-required 180 days; 
therefore, the Middle and High Schools must make up one day.  As it states on the district calendar, the 
first day to be used for this purpose is Friday, April 6th. 

All students in the Middle and High Schools will be expected to report at their normal time on Friday, April 
6th and will follow an early dismissal schedule.  Please note that at this time, elementary students are not 
impacted and elementary schools will continue to be closed on April 6th. 

If there are any future emergency closings, you will be updated accordingly with information on make up 
dates. 

Jeanne Howe 
Assistant Superintendent 

 


